


responsibility of the county and the public utilities commission 1n this? Should
more studies (which now show no need) be conducted at some date showing a need
for central sewage how could the County abdicate its responsibility to address the
situation and pass off its responsibilities to a private for profit company?

Once again, we thank you for your time and urge you to reject this Environmental
Utilities application.

Sincerely,

Bruno and Cheryl Klaus

540 South Gulf Blvd.

The Preserve Don Pedro 1sland
Florida full time residents




